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Village of North Bay 
 

April 2015 Newsletter 
 

Spring Election– Tuesday, April 7, 2015 
 

In the recent spring election, Roger Mellem, Kristin Wright and Alix Sanchez were elected to 

another two-year term as Village President, Trustee #3-Constable and Clerk respectively. Thank 

you to Chief Inspectors Connie Eberly, Paul Eberly and Richard Smith and Inspectors Susan Arvai,  

Beth Schall, Linda Cosban, David Sanchez, Ann Smith and Bruce Pepich who volunteered to work 

at the polls. 

 

We Need Your Photos of the Village 
 
The village website is being completely overhauled and will include helpful links, forms, meeting 

minutes, etc. We’d also like to include some photos of the village too. The photos could include any 

taken in the village. Perhaps even a pretty front door, birds in your yard, or a flower box at your 

house, people walking their dogs with the lake in the background. We can’t guarantee we’ll use 

your submissions right away, but hopefully, we can rotate them into the website. Please share your 

photos with us at vnbclerk@gmail.com   

 

Garlic Mustard Pull – Let’s get rid of those noxious weeds! 

 
Please see the flier below (also attached) from Lisa Scott Ptacek regarding the invasive garlic 

mustard plant.  Consider volunteering to remove the plant from the ravine this Saturday, April 25
th

 

at 9:00 a.m. (Meet at the ravine at 3634 North Bay Drive.) There will be several other Saturdays 

scheduled. If you can’t help on this date, please feel free to call Lisa at 681-2414.  Lisa or Molly 

Buhler will be glad to go out on an informal basis anytime with you to identify or pull the weeds.  

 

Thank You! 

 
Thank you again to Beth Schall, Molly Buhler and Lisa Scott Ptacek who organized the village 

spring potluck dinner and CLEANED the village hall as well. It was a lovely event enjoyed by all 

who attended. 

 

And a Final Couple of Reminders 

 

Please check the public notice boxes mounted on the light poles by the bridges, parkway, and 

Village Hall door for announcements.  

 

Overnight Parking:  Please remember that residents cannot park overnight on Village streets. If 

you need to leave a vehicle on the street on occasion, please contact the Wind Point Police 

Department in advance at 639-3022 and provide them with the license plate of the vehicle. 
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